
CSWS online system launched 

The Royal Civil Service Commission launched the Civil Servants’ Welfare Scheme (CSWS) online 

system today, 21 June, 2016. Henceforth, the HR Officers will process the CSWS claims through 

this online system.This is aimed at making the CSWS administration systematic and to reduce the 

turn-around-time while making the CSWS payments. 

Click here for the HRO’s user manual on the CSWS online system 

  

  

For further details contact Well-being Services at 322954, ext. 226. 
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